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LOVISA HOLDINGS LIMITED (LOV) EUROPEAN STORE TRADING UPDATE  

 
As a result of announcements by the UK and French governments of further lockdowns in response to the 
increasing COVID-19 cases in both countries, our European stores will be subject to temporary closures: 
 

• All 24 Lovisa stores in France have temporarily closed effective from 30th October 2020 until these 
restrictions are lifted and stores are permitted to re-open.  Based on current government guidance 
these restrictions are expected to remain in place until at least 1st December 2020.   

 
• The UK government has announced its intention to enter a new lockdown phase from midnight on 

5th November 2020 until at least 2nd December 2020.  As a result, 40 of our stores in the UK will also 
be temporarily closed for this period, with 2 stores in Scotland remaining open at the current time.  

 
Further to our previous update in relation to the expected re-opening of our metropolitan Melbourne 
stores following the lifting of government restrictions, we are pleased to advise that all our metropolitan 
Melbourne stores have now re-opened and are back serving our customers.  
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